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 Mutual Recognition Agreements Workshops (MRA) 
 

 
The I Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunication Standardization, 
 
WHEREAS: 
 

a. The implementation of the Mutual Recognition Agreement will generate a large amount of 
valuable information for regulatory agencies, designating authorities, certifying entities, conformity-
evaluation organizations, manufacturers and users in general. 

 
b. It is necessary to store this information and make it available to all the member countries 

of CITEL and to the countries of other regions. 
 
c. The exchange of experiences between countries and the permanent discussions on technical 

procedures, rules and regulations will be valuable for identifying and solving problems. 
 
d. Full understanding of the peculiarities and circumstances of all member countries and 

mutual aid among them can improve practices and strengthen trust in the certification systems adopted in 
each country. 
  
RESOLVES: 
 

That an MRA Workshop be carried out each year during the meeting of the PCC.I under the 
coordination of the host country and the Executive Secretary for the purpose of establishing the necessary 
conditions for the success of this event.  
 
INSTRUCTS:  
 

The Executive Secretary to study the necessary financial and administrative requirements together 
with the Working Group  on Certification Processes and Mutual Recognition Agreements  to undertake an 
MRA Workshop as support for the implementation of the inter-American MRA, and also to recommend a 
course of action for the PCC.I for the next meeting.  
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